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From: Southend-on-Sea Borough Council <southend@jdi-consult.net>
Sent: 10 December 2016 12:43

To:

Subject: Representation received. ID:2506

Mrs Ros Sanders,
Thank you for your representation which we received as follows:

Representation ID: 2506

Document: Southend Central Area Action Plan (SCAAP) - Revised Proposed Submission 2016
Section: Approach to Car Parking Management, 134

Support/Object: Object

Parking on the seafront has become more difficult every year. |do not

believe that encouraging tourists to use car parks 10 minutes walk away from the seafront will achieve anything
other than encourage motorists to arrive earlier and park in residential areas on, and adjoining the seafront and
Southchurch Park.

CHANGE TO PLAN

-ldentify yellow lines that can be removed to create more spaces -add floors to additional car parks

- reject all new building applications that do not include 1.5 accessible parking spaces per dwelling in the seafront
area.

The document is unsound because it is not:

How you would like your representation to be considered at the independent
examination: Written representation.

This email is acknowledgement of the receipt of your representation. It is NOT confirmation that the representation
has yet been registered. You will not receive any further notification by email that your representation has been
registered until the end of the participation period.





